
 

Date: 9th September 2005 

Subject: Lakes R Us National Competition Council Submission 
 
 
 
The National Competition Council of Australia has this afternoon released its draft 

recommendation on the “Lakes R Us” application.   

 

They have recommended that the water storage and release service of Snowy Hydro Limited 

and the water storage and release service of State Water Corporation should not be declared 

under the TPA access regime. 

 

For more information, please call: 
Paul Johnson 
Snowy Hydro Limited 
(02) 9278 1888 1 


